
 

SURGERY CLOSURE 
 

Wednesday 12th February  
 

Chacewater & Devoran Surgeries will be closed for 

the afternoon of Wednesday 12th February for Staff 

Training. 

As a practice we have found great benefit from our 

previous closures and are aiming to hold these 

training afternoons on a quarterly basis where 

possible.  

This protected time for our teams has given us the 

opportunity to review standard procedures and keep 

up to date with necessary training.  

Devoran Surgery will be closed from 1pm and 

Chacewater surgery will be available for urgent 

matters only. If your issue cannot wait until the next 

day, please contact us by telephone in the first 

instance so that we can help support you. 

Managed repeat prescriptions that are due to be 

collected on Wednesday 12th February will be 

available to collect from Tuesday 11th February and in 

the morning of Wednesday 12th February prior to us 

closing.  

Your support would be appreciated in enabling us to 

provide this much needed time and provision to our 

staff. 

Drs Shaw, Shaw, Dawes & Ashmore 


